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The Nunnally Street water tank is scheduled to be drained the evening of Friday, May 3rd in
preparation for a wash out and inspection on Monday, May 6th.  We will be operating from the
Fears Road tank during that time.

  

You may experience higher water pressure because of this.

  

We plan to refill the Nunnally Street tank on Monday evening and collect a bacteria sample to
be delivered to the state lab on Tuesday morning.  We should get the results by Wednesday
morning and return the tank to service at that time.

  

This is a regularly scheduled maintenance procedure.  Your water quality will not be affected, it
is safe to drink and use as you normally would.

  

Please call us if you have any questions.  706-557-2223
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